Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX Nother C.A. Copo

Telephone: 01925 763427

Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch\_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway

Wednesday 11th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged an educational visit for **Year 3** to **Quarry Bank Mill** on **Monday, 7th July 2025**.

Quarry Bank Mill is one of the best-preserved textile mills of the Industrial Revolution and offers an engaging insight into Britain's industrial heritage. The visit is designed to complement our work in History and will give pupils the opportunity to explore the working conditions of the 18th and 19th centuries, the lives of mill workers, and the impact of industrialisation on society.

The cost of the trip is £23.52 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-related free school meals will have 50% of the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give permission for your child to attend the trip.

Please send your child in their full school uniform. As we will be out for lunch, please provide a fully disposable packed lunch which is named and a water bottle. You can order a school packed lunch via Parent Pay if required. These are charged at £2.80 unless your child is on free school meals.

We are also looking for parent volunteers to help supervise the trip. If you are available and willing to assist, please contact the school office.

We are looking forward to a fun and educational day out and believe this trip will be a valuable learning experience for all pupils. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Miss Igglesden or the school office.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely, Miss Igglesden



























